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CeanSEcUmES Memo for Brokers

OF THE PHILIPPINES

No. 01-1019

For : All Clearing Members
Date : 08 October 2019
Subject : New URL of SCCP Website

Please be informed that the URL of SCCP website has been changed from http://www.sccp.com.ph to

https://sccp.com.ph. The SCCP website serves as a one-stop access to valuable information about
clearing and settlement operations in the Philippine stock market including access to the CCCS System.

In this regard, we would like to request all Clearing Members to use the new URL to access SCCP's

website.

Please be guided accordingly.
Thank you.
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Chief Operating Officer
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